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This is the first issue of the Australasian Journal of Logic under its new editorial team.
I am very grateful to Tomasz Kowalksi, Fenrong Liu, Mark Reynolds, David Ripley, and
Jeremy Seligman for joining me as editors. My editorial assistant, Cam Scott, is responsible
for the new style of the journal and has already put in some long hours formatting papers.

We welcome papers about logic from any point of view. They can be formal results or
conceptual discussions concerning logic. We also welcome papers about the history of logic
and about logic in non-western traditions. All papers are peer reviewed.

I want to take this opportunity to thank Greg Restall for all his hard work in setting
up the journal in 2003 and running it since. He created an excellent journal and I, and the
rest of the editorial team, will try hard to maintain the journal to the high standard that
he set.
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